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Dear  
Thanks again for this, but I am afraid I have to withdraw from tomorrow’s Preliminary Meeting - 

 My remarks 
would in general have merely been that: 
  
Given the well-attested failure of the Applicant to engage adequately with an alarmingly wide range of 
consultees over the three/four stages so far, it would be helpful for the ExA to ensure that future 
commitments from the Applicant are rigorously tested and deadlines enforced.  
I would draw the ExA’s attention on this point specifically to the Environment Agency’s remarks in 
their submission about the way in which the Applicant has ‘..knowingly chosen..’ to submit at this late 
stage an inadequate Flood Risk Assessment. Trust is lost by this deliberate manoeuvring, and should be 
withdrawn. 
  
Apologies again 
  
Andrew McDonald 

Sent from my iPad 

 




